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As of November 12, new COVID-19 health orders were issued for the province of Manitoba, bringing the entire province under Code Red of the Pandemic Response System. 
Under Code Red, all exams offered by Inspection and Technical Services for the province of Manitoba are cancelled until further notice. 
We will contact all applicants by email to reschedule exams for a future date when we are able to administer exams again. All applications already received by our office are valid, and there is no need to submit a new application.
At this time, we will not be offering individual sittings.
We will update the website when additional information is available.   




